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Via Electronic Mail 

 

8/8/2024 

 

 

Re:   RFP CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 RFP #2024-WW001 

 Montverde Wastewater Treatment Plant 

 

Dear Invitee: 

On behalf of the Town of Montverde, thank you for your participation to date in RFP #2024-

WW001 for the Montverde Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

 

This letter is to notify you that the Town has decided to cancel the Request for Proposal 

and will not be moving forward with procurement of a Wastewater Treatment Plant at this time. 

 

We recognize that there was a great deal of interest in this project and we apologize for the 

inconvenience caused due to the cancellation of this RFP.  The Town hopes that you will 

continue to provide proposals and bids for future projects. 

 

Thank you for your interest in working with the Town of Montverde. Your participation 

in the Town’s procurement process is greatly appreciated. 

 

Most Sincerely, 

Woodard & Curran, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PN:  022366.07 


